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 Key Dates 

Thurs 10th Oct  Joint Barnes Farm Book Fair at Infants 

- 17th Oct 

Fri 18th Oct Harvest Assembly (donations to 

Chelmsford Foodbank welcome) 

21st – 25th Oct 3PR Week (mornings) 

Weds 23rd Oct Flu Vaccinations 

Fri 25th Oct Healthy Schools Morning 

Mon 4th Nov Non-Pupil Day 2 

7th-9th Nov Individual/Family Photographs 

Fri 15TH Nov Non-uniform day (Children in Need) 

Mon 25th Nov Last week of clubs 

Non-Pupil Days 
2019-2020 

 3rd Sept  2019 4th Nov 2019 6th Jan 2020 

 24th Feb 2020  22nd May 2020 

Bank Holiday change – 4th May 2020 now 8th May 2020 

2020-2021 

 2nd Sept 2020 23rd Oct 2020 4th Jan 2021  

 22nd Feb 2021 28th May 2021 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Barnes Farm Junior School 

NEWSLETTER 
No 5 Thurs 3rd Oct 2019  Attendance 

97.6% 

Summer Menu Week 3 beginning 7th Oct 2019  

Stars of the Week 

27th September 2019 

 Autumn Term 2019  

 Y6 Jonathan Abery 

 Ayesha Hussain 

 Toby Poulson 

Y5 Luca Peters 

 Riley Joyce 

 Freddie Johnson 

Y4 Sienna Tucker 

 Ronnie Burgess 

 Edward Chunn 

Y3 Harley Brooksbank 

 Oliver Idzior 

 Jay Tyson 

 

Y3 Visited the 
Chelmsford 

Museum this week 
to investigate our 

Neolithic past 

http://www.barnesfarmjuniors.co.uk/website/school-meals/32869
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School Games Update 
 

Bronze Ambassador Training 
 

On 23rd September – four pupils from year 6 attended Bronze Ambassador training at 
Chelmsford Sports and Athletics Centre.  Throughout the afternoon, they learnt about 

how to organise playground activities for younger pupils and how to officiate at 
competitions.  Later in the year, they will be given the opportunity to attend sports 

partnership competitions and help with officiating and organisation.  We look forward 
to seeing how their leadership skills develop throughout the year. 

 
Chelmsford School Sports Partnership Football Tournament  

 
This week, both our girls and boys football teams have attended the 

partnership football tournaments at Great Baddow High School.  This was 
the first time that these children had played together in a team and 
most of our girls had not played in a football match before.  We are 
immensely proud of the determination and sportsmanship that both 
teams showed throughout their competitions and so pleased that all 

players had the most fantastic experience and the chance to develop their skills. 
 

Year 5/6 Girls 
 

Our girls team played in a competition with 17 other schools and were placed 14th 
overall.  The team worked so hard and showed exemplary sportsmanship to both their 
own and other teams.  As the tournament progressed, the confidence and teamwork 
went from strength to strength.  The girls are now looking forward to playing more 

games in the Chelmsford league.  Well done girls – you should feel extremely proud of 
your achievements both individually and as a team.  You all made the most of the 

opportunity and developed your understanding of the game.  You proved to be 
excellent representatives of the school. 

 
 

Year 5/6 Boys  
 

22 teams from Chelmsford competed in the boys competition.  We are very pleased to 
announce that our boys team won the competition and will now compete in the 

County Finals on 28th November at Chelmsford City.  This is an outstanding 
achievement, particularly as this was the first time they had played together as a 

team.  Not only was there a flurry of superb goals being scored but the team kept a 
clean sheet throughout the competition.  The boys were over the moon with the 

result and returned to school, proudly displaying their medals.  Congratulations to 
each and every one of you for a thoroughly deserved triumph.  Good luck for the 

final. 
 

Huge thanks and congratulations to Mr White who has worked with both teams and 
coached them throughout the competition. 

 
 

Champions Champions 
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Y3 Visit Chelmsford Museum and Discover Cave Painting 
 

On Tuesday 1st October, all of Y3 
successfully visited the newly 
refurbished Chelmsford Museum with 
the aim of finding out about 
Chelmsford’s Neolithic past. They 
discovered lots of information which 
will be used over the coming weeks 
back in class. This enrichment 
activity was financially supported by 
100% of the parents too. Then they 
engaged in recreating cave painting 
under the desks (as if in a cave) for 
added historical effect. Well done Y3! 

 
 

Harvest Festival 
 
It’s that time of year again 
when we turn our attention 
to celebrating the tradition 
that is Harvest Festival. 
 
As in previous years, we are 
celebrating a cause very 
close to home with the 
Chelmsford FoodBank.  
 
We will be holding a special 
assembly for the children on 
Friday 18th October and 
would love to receive any 
donations from the list here. 
 
Please bring items in over the 
coming weeks into the Junior 
Office and we will ensure 
they get delivered to help 
the most vulnerable families 
in the Chelmsford area. 
 
Many thanks in advance! 


